

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place
Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488
Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz
www.dunedin.govt.nz

12 June 2018



Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on how much DCC contributes to the Blueskin Resilient Communities Trust

I am writing in response to your official information request regarding how much DCC contributes to the Blueskin Resilient Communities Trust per year and how much in total to date (to 2 May 2018).

Please find below the information requested.

	Year
Financial Year	Total
2008/09	3,800.00
2009/10	1,158.00
2010/11	2,500.00
2011/12	3,262.50
2012/13	2,400.00
2015/16	250.00
2016/17	39,000.00
1 July 17 to 2 May 18	14,300.00
Total	66,670.50

The contributions made have primarily been in respect of the Trust's energy project.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Murray **Governance Support Officer**